PEAK FOREST ANGLING CLUB Established 1861

Privacy notice

1. The Peak Forest Angling Club is the data controller for the purposes of the General
Data Protection Regulations. All communication on data issues should be sent to
the Secretary at the address below.

2. We process personal data necessary to administer our membership records and
provide services and benefits to members as a recreational angling club.

3. The data that we use includes Members’ names, addresses, telephone numbers,
date of birth, email addresses and whether they have paid their annual subscription,
or fees for social events. This data is also kept for those on our Waiting List.

4. Each year we send all Members the names, telephone numbers and email
addresses of all current Club Members, so that Members have the opportunity to
arrange fishing or other activities with other Members. Also, our emails about Club
meetings and activities include the email addresses of all current Members.

5. The data is held and handled by the Secretary, the Treasurer and Committee
Members as appropriate.

6. Members and those on the Waiting List have the following rights:-

e The right to see their personal data and the right to be provided with a copy free
of charge;

e The right to erasure of their personal data;

e The right to withdraw their consent (or deemed consent for Members at 25 May
2018) for the processing of their data;

e The right to ask for personal data to be restricted in how it is processed or to
cease processing it in a particular way.

7. Members’ details and the details of those on the Waiting List are kept digitally and
password-protected.

8. Personal data will be kept for twelve years after the Member has left the Club.
Former Members will sometimes be contacted to inform them of social or other Club
events of potential interest.

9. If any Member or person on the Waiting List has any problem with their data
handled by the Club, they should contact the Secretary at the address below.
Further information on data issues is available from the Information Commissioner
(see www.ico.org.uk for further information).

Secretary Dr Trevor Winstanley 65 King Ecgbert Road Dore Sheffield S17 3QR
T 07796644825 E pfac1861@gmail.com



